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Hello,  

 

I just wanted to take a moment to voice my support of HB 2002. Healthcare is a 

human right and I applaud this bill for working to ensure patient access to 

reproductive and gender affirming care. The medical world can be difficult to 

navigate, so anything that removes barriers to accessing care is a step in the right 

direction. These are services that people want and need. These services can be 

more than life affirming, they can be life saving.  

 

Thank you  

 


